
ATTN: SPONSORS & APA MEMBERS:

The Next Issue of the APA Newsletter Will be Published on Oct. 1st

TAKE PART IN THIS WONDERFUL NEW MEMBER BENEFIT:
Send us your:
✓ Articles
✓ Events
✓ Ideas
✓ Links to Resources
✓ Announcements

VIEW THE OCTOBER 1ST ISSUE OF THE NEWSLETTER ON THE APA FACEBOOK PAGE. 
Send content & artwork to Rob Jutze at rjutze@seniorimpact.com or Mary Mendel at 

mary@familybridges.com. Questions? Call Mary at 513-519-8022.

Reach Professionals in Aging
Via email, website & social medial

“I like the newsletter. The articles 

that are in it are well written, 

educational /insightful and 

personal. “

-Chris, Oasis Senior Living

“It was very easy to read, had great 

articles and the events popped.  I 

really enjoyed seeing all the 

pictures.”

-Katie, Artis Senior Living


